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PETROLEUM PRODUCTS
TEXACO INC.
DRAWER 728
January 5, 1972 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Commingle Permit No. PC-49
TEXACO Inc,
C.E. Penny Fed. (NCT-4) Lease
Justis Blinebry Field
Justis Tubb-Drinkard Field
Langlie-Mattix Tield
Lea County, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, A. L. Porter, Jr.
Gentlemen:

It is requested that the Justis Tubb-Drinkard zone be
deleted from commingle permit No. PC-49 as Texaco no longer produces
from the Tubb-Drinkard zone on the C. E. Penny Federal (NCT-4) lLease,
The two remaining zones will continue to produce into the subject
commingled battery.

Your cooperation in this matter will be appreciated.

Yours vepy truly,
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W. E. Morgam
District Superintendent
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